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Oregon residents have been voting by mail for many years. There are all kinds of 

disabilities that would keep a voter from going to the polls to vote. We need this 

option and we are an example of the correct way to vote by mail. I lived in a state for 

many years that did not have this option and there were many, many people who did 

not vote! We can't let this "person" dictate the way we vote. Stand up, Oregonians, 

and say NO! 


